
 
     

2024 FORTUNE BAY FLOUNDER TAGGING CHARTER 

Please complete the following sections: 
 
FIN#  _____________________________________________________________________    
 
NAME:  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
COMPLETE MAILING ADDRESS:  
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
TELEPHONE#:____________________________  CELL#: _______________________________ 
 
FAX#: _______________________________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

▪ Harvesters must have experience fishing grey sole or deepwater flounder within Fortune Bay and 

must use their flounder nets for this activity.  

▪ Charter activity is expected to occur between August 7th and September 30th, 2024 with charter 
dates and fishing locations to be discussed with DFO researchers. Two (2) DFO researchers will be 
aboard the vessel and completing data collection and tagging. 

▪ Please indicate your earliest available start date during this period: ____________________ 
 

 
CFV NUMBER: _________________________      REGISTERED VESSEL LENGTH: ________________ 
                                                                                                            
VESSEL NAME: _________________________     FORTUNE BAY HOME PORT: _________________  
                                                                                                            
 

 

DISCLAIMER-WAIVER. 

Each applicant will be required to sign this disclaimer- waiver allowing FFAW-Unifor for a check of their 
groundfish fisheries record.  

 Signature __________________________________ Date:________________________________ 
 
 

FAX (709-576-1962) OR EMAIL (iivany@ffaw.ca) TO THE ATTENTION OF IAN IVANY 
NO LATER THAN THE DEADLINE OF FRIDAY, AUGUST 2ND, 2024  

             


